IAEM Workshop Hosted by OASIS Emergency Interoperability
Please plan to attend the IAEM pre-conference workshop on “Data Interoperability to Optimize Local Emergency Coordination”.  This workshop panel will be comprised of subject matter experts from a variety of domains involved in the notification and coordination of responses to emergency incidents.  The panel experts who have “walked the walk” with data interoperability will present specific, practical issues that support and impact the interoperability of information among personnel in emergency management, public safety, fire, emergency medical, and Emergency Alert System (EAS) broadcasters. They will also discuss the practical benefits that local communities gain when multiple agencies utilize open data exchange standards.
The panelists include: 

· Taylor Jones, Director, Anderson County Emergency Services, South Carolina

· Yo Gikas, Captain, Operations and Control Division, Los Angeles Fire Department, California

· Elysa Jones, CTO, Warning Systems, Inc. and Chair of OASIS Emergency Management Technical Committee

· Gary Timm, Broadcast Engineering Consultant, Broadcast Chair of the Wisconsin EAS Committee

By attending this workshop, you will gain insight from the practical experience of subject matter experts about the positive benefits of interoperable software applications built on open data standards and the issues that impact effective public alerts and warnings when different systems in different agencies are not able to exchange critical information.  You will also learn how the use of open data standards, such as the Common Alerting Protocol (CAP) and other EDXL specifications, is enabling the smoother interoperation of applications that improves the speed of information exchange while increasing the accuracy of the information.  This also leads to improved decision making.

Workshop: 31 Oct 2010, 8am – 12pm CT, IAEM conference, San Antonio, TX

http://www.iaem.com/events/annual/intro.htm
